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A meeting will be held to 
make plans for the next Shindig 
event will be held on Monday, 
February 12, at 6 pm.  The 
meeting will be held at Gypsy 
Freeze and Teas, located at 712 
Austin Street in Robert Lee.  
Anyone that is curious about 
the event and interested in 
volunteering is encouraged to 
attend.  The third annual 
Shindig is set for Saturday, 
October 5.

The Coke County Soil and 
Water Conservation District will 
be hosting a planning meeting 
on Thursday, February 8, at 10 
am at the Coke County 
Courthouse in Robert Lee.

The Bronte Methodist 
Church Youth Group is hosting 
their annual Super Bowl Sub 
Sandwich Fundraiser on 
Sunday, February 11.  The 
sandwiches can either be picked 
up or delivery will be available 
in Bronte.

Order forms are available at 
Glenn-Bivins Insurance.  Forms 
and payment are due on 
Sunday, February 4.

Early voting will begin on 
Tuesday, February 20, and run 
through Friday, March 1, for the 
March 5 Primary Election.  
Voting can be done at the Coke 
County Courthouse in Robert
Lee from 8 am until 5 pm, 
Monday through Thursday, and 
from 8 am until 1 pm on 
Fridays.

RL4Restoration Foundation 
will host their annual Daddy 
Daughter Date Night on 
Saturday, February 24, at the 
Family Life Center in Robert 
Lee.  The event is open to girls 
in Pre-K through 6th grade.  
Advanced tickets are available at 
Blackburn’s Ranch and 
Hardware Supply in Bronte or 
Austin Street Coffee House in 
Robert Lee through February 
22.  Tickets will also be available 
at the door the night of  the 
event.

 Due to the slick roads caused by the rain, a semi-truck hydroplaned 
on US Highway 277 north of  Bronte on Sunday afternoon, January 21.  Fortunately there 
were no injuries reported.

 While ice on the roads in January isn’t unusual, the ice pictured above on 
US Highway 277 south of  Bronte came in the form of  hail.  A strong thunderstorm moved 
over Coke County on Friday, January 26, dropping hail over parts of  western Coke County 
before moving to the east side of  the county.


